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This redraft makes a minor technical correction to reflect the fact that while New
Hampshire has one primary, Iowa has more than one caucus (one for each party).  I’m
sorry that I didn’t catch this initially, but I wouldn’t think it would be necessary to
recirculate the draft just for this.  Perhaps an e–mail could be sent to the coauthors at
some point just to avoid confusion.
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